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11OYDS REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, e

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

31st December, 1958,

Dear Sirs,

S.5, "PACIFIC LA RINER"

I have your Memorandum and enclosure of the 19th
December, and would inform you that the Owmers' proposal
to carry out the Screwshaft Survey at the next dry docking
in May has been approved and I shall be glad if you wild
inform them accordingly.

I think it well to point out that the Boiler and
Special Surveys become due at the end of May and June next
and it is concluded that these inspections will also be
carried out on the abowve occasion,but I shall be glad if
you will obtain the Surveyors confirmation on this point,

The limit to remew the lower main injection valve
casing will expire at the end of May.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
YOKOHAMA .
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